
Healing Touch Practitioners should not be included in HH 2493.  Training & testing is rigorous to attain a level of practitioner in the 
Healing Touch Program & continued education is required.  Healing Touch program is dedicated to  insuring practitioners are 
professional, ethical & need not be included ion said HB 2493.
Respectfully submitted,
Patricia Dicostanzo, HTCP


